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     I would like to comment on the House Bill 2027 that was written by State Rep. Gene
Whisnant.   I look at this like our Oregon beaches and how Governor Tom McCall kept the
Oregon beaches open to the public.  I believe a foot bridge over the Deschutes river is low
impact and will make excess to the trails system on the west side of Deschutes River a great
improvement. Thank you for your time and help in ending House Bill 2027. 

Duane Blackwelder
250 NW Riverside Blvd.
Bend, Oregon  97703
duaneblackwelder@gmail.com
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